Fnom the Desk ﬂf
WILLIAM J. HARDING

B49 WILSON BUILDING

Decl 19! 1963

Dear Chilef Curry;

I hope the time may come when we all
can resume normal routines, but I feel
1 have taken about all the abuse that 1s
necessary on one subject.

I am enclosing a copy of a letter 1

have wrltten--as an individual--to one
who should know better,

Just thought you might like to know
Dallag cltizens are still proud of their
police department.

Sincerely,



